
IN HER PLACE ,05
The whole of your own perwnd activity i. «

mere prelimfaary to the activity of Mr.. Omi-
c«»n. Without her., your, would be .beurd. ri-
djculou., futile, .upremely dlly. By .pending
riie complete, and ju.tifie. your hbour; .he
crown, your life by .pending. You nmrried her
.0 that .he might .pend. You wanted wme one
to .pend, and it wa. underetood that .he Aould
ffll the .ituation. She wa. brought up to .pend.
«nd you knew that .he wa. brought up to .pend.
Spending i. her vocation. And yet you turn
round on her and complain, « She only think, of
spending.**

' "
*• Ye.,'» you .ay, "but there i. «uch a thing a.

moderation." There i.; I .dmit it The word
extravagance" i. no idle word in the Englid,

^nguage. It dccribe. a quality which exi.t..
Let It be an axiom that Mm. Omicron is human.
Ju.t a. the tendency to get may grow on you,
untU you become a rapaciou. and .tingy money-
grubber, «> the tendency to .pend may grow on
her. One ha. known in.tance.. A check-action
must be occasionally employed. Agreed! But,
Mr. Omicron, you should choose a time and a
tone for employing it other than you chose on
this evening that I have described. A man who
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